

**20 October 2022**

**RSSAC Caucus RSSAC002v5 Work Party Teleconference#5 Chat Transcript**

17:00:29 From Ozan Sahin - ICANN Org to Everyone:

Link to the agenda:

[https://docs.google.com/document/d/1TpUoDic4udhrJe71fYb\\_KTLAVWaNVHVQU5czpAoeGDg/edit?usp=sharing](https://docs.google.com/document/d/1TpUoDic4udhrJe71fYb_KTLAVWaNVHVQU5czpAoeGDg/edit?usp=sharing)

17:05:36 From Ozan Sahin - ICANN Org to Everyone:

Noted.

17:14:02 From Peter DeVries to Everyone:

Mic broken but I agree as well. after this discussion looks like nothing to fix.

17:31:42 From Ken Renard to Everyone:

In section 3.2 (Volume of Traffic) each transport is called out. We could mention in each of these metric descriptions that it is meant to measure "native" L4-over-L3

17:43:32 From Ken Renard to Everyone:

"RSOs \_may\_ publish a freeform.."

suggest a changelog type format

17:48:59 From Ryan Stephenson to Everyone:

+1 Ken